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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Monday 23rd September 
Y5 Swimming 
 
Wednesday 25th September 
Flu Immunisations 
PTFA AGM 7.30pm (At the Social Club) 
 
Thursday 26th September 
Book Swap 
 
Wednesday 2nd October 
KS2 Girls Football Tournament 9am-12.30pm 
Y1 Countryside Skills—slips to follow 
 
Thursday 3rd October 
Y1 Countryside Skills—slips to follow 
Census Menu 

Y4 Brass Tuition 

Year 4 have now begun their 10 week block of 
music lessons. If your child wants to practice at 
home, you can hire instruments at a discounted 
price through glos Music. 

If you have not yet done so, please remember to 
make your contribution to their tuition via 
ParentPay. 

A concert will be arranged for Y4 parents to     
attend and details of this will be shared once 
known. 

After School Clubs 

Clubs officially start tonight and run until 4pm. 
 
Please remember that the school car park is not 
to be used for pick up unless you have a blue 
badge. 
 
Clubs have been set up on EduLink and registers 
printed for the club organiser. If your child/ren  
decide they no longer want to continue with their 
club, please let the office know before you       
remove them from the club on EduLink. 

KS2 Boys Football 
 
Last Wednesday some of our KS2 boys attended 
the Atlas Football Tournament.  
 
As always, we were extremely proud of how the 
children behaved both on and off the pitch. Both 
teams won games and demonstrated great 
sportsmanship. 
 
Our Y3 & Y4 boys team have also qualified for 
the next round of the district finals at Shortwood. 
Well done everyone. 

Year 3 Volcanoes 
 
Last week our Y3 class had an explosive time 
creating volcanoes. 
 
They built their models and then created       
eruptions by using vinegar and bicarbonate of 
soda. The class was split into groups so they 
could compare what combination of the           
elements, created the biggest eruptions.  



Value Certificates 13/09/24 
 
Year 1  
Elliot has shown the value responsibility around 
the classroom and helping to tidy at the end of 
each lesson. 
Year 2 
Mark for being a wonderful mathematician by  
being able to partition 2 digit numbers into tens 
and ones. 
Skye for being a wonderful writer in his history. 
Year 3 
Olivia has shown the value courage when    
reading aloud in ‘Open the Book’ in front of the 
whole school. 
Year 4 
Avery has shown the 3R’s responsibility, respect, 
and resilience in her work by being responsible, 
ready to learn and respectful to all. 
Year 5 
Olly for being a wonderful writer and becoming 
increasingly independent and trying his best. 
Year 6 
Isla B for being a wonderful learner by working 
incredibly hard in every lesson and getting every-
thing finished to a high standard. 

PTFA Corner 

The countdown is own to our first event of the 
school year, our hugely popular school disco!  
 
The disco will be held 
in the school hall with 
the infants getting 
their ‘groove’ on first 
from 5.15-6.15pm. 
 
The juniors ‘boogie 
wonderland’ will follow 
after at 6.30-7.45pm. 
 
Links for tickets have 
been sent out on the 
class WhatsApp 
groups and ticket  
prices include a drink 
and 2 snacks! 
 
Please do remember to complete the emergency 
contact details form when booking your tickets. 
 
Any questions, please contact your class PTFA 
representative. 

Book Swap 

 

A reminder that our first 
book swap of the year is 
THIS Thursday. 
 
Please bring your books 
in first thing and you will 
get awarded 1 reading 
star for every book you 
exchange! 
 
Enjoy! 

Value Certificates 20/09/24 
 
Year Reception 
Joshua has shown the value resilience by    
starting to come into school so bravely. 
Year 1  
Clara for being a wonderful storyteller by retelling 
the story of Dogger beautifully. Clara retold it   
almost word perfectly with all the actions. 
Year 2 
Oliver for being a wonderful historian by doing 
extra reading about Florence Nightingale and 
sharing his knowledge with the class.   
Year 3 
Harry has shown the value responsibility by    
trying his hardest in Maths and English. 
Year 4 
Austin has shown the value respect by lending 
his goalie gloves to another team at the football 
tournament. Great sportsmanship. 
Year 5 
Joseph for being a wonderful mathematician by 
working hard to order and compare numbers and 
engaging well with partner talk. 
Year 6 
Ivy has shown the value compassion very well. 
She has been unfalteringly kind and patient with 
her buddy. 

Census Menu 
 
There is a slight change to our menu next week 
on Thursday 3rd October. 
 
- Beef burger in a bun 
- Vegan burger in a bun 
 
Both served with chips and beans. 
 
Please note, there will be no jacket potatoes on 
this day. 
 
Dessert will be: 
 
Vanilla shortbread  
Fruit  
Yoghurt 


